
Group Visit: 

 

On February 6, 2017 near about seventy (70) students of Springdale Primary School, Kalyani visited the 

Sangrahalaya for an educational tour along with their teachers. They were provided with a guided tour of the 

Sangrahalaya and shown the documentary titled Role of Barrackpore in the Freedom Movement of India. 

Smt. Sudipta Saha, the Headmistress of the institution on seeing the display of the Sangrahalaya commented, 

“Very Good”. 

 

 

              
 


